
Class of 96, 

  

The 25th Reunion Committee is happy to announce that our registration portal is now open.  A 
dedicated group of volunteers has put in countless hours to plan a fun series of events for Sept 
10 - 12th.  We hope that you join us for a memorable weekend.  

  

Class of 96 Registration link: 
https://www.signupnow.events/Default.aspx?OrgId=1041&OrgName=USNA1996&eid=1060 

  

We encourage you to sign up early so the funds collected can be used to put deposits down on 
vendors.   

  

All information should be found on that website but please reach out to me or to the reunion 
committee with any specific questions.   

  

Nagel Sullivan 

 


